
 

 

Oregon Elections -- Security, Accuracy and 

Transparency in Oregon's Vote by Mail 

System 

Guest Speakers: Molly Woon, Election Director, State of Oregon and Keri 

Hinton, Yamhill County Clerk 

 

Hear directly from Yamhill County and a State Election official about the 

measures used in Oregon to make sure elections are run securely and 

accurately. Topics include pre-election testing, post-election audits, and an 

overview of the process from the mailbox to Elections Day.  

  

March 5: 

Doors Open 11:30 a.m./Buffet 11:45 a.m.  

Meeting Begins 12:00 p.m./Noon 

Location: Chehalem Cultural Center 

Email your RSVP for hot lunch by February 

27th to cityclubofnewberg@gmail.com.  

Cost to attend with hot lunch meal: 

$15 for members & member guests 

$20 for nonmembers 

 

Cost to attend with beverage option only: 

$4 for members & member guests 

$7 for nonmembers 
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